
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF CANVASSING BOARD MEETINGS 
FOR THE MARCH 19, 2024, PRESIDENTIAL PREFERENCE PRIMARY ELECTION 

 
Escambia County Canvassing Board Members  
County Judge Barry Dickson, Jr., Chair   
Supervisor of Elections Robert D. Bender    
John Robinson, Member 
 
Alternates 
County Judge Scott Ritchie 
Kaycee Lagarde, BoCC Strategic Communications Director 

Notice is hereby given that the Canvassing Board Meetings scheduled on the following dates have 
been cancelled: 

March 20, 2024 – 12:00 p.m. 
March 21, 2024 – 9:00 a.m. 
March 26, 2024 - 9:00 a.m. 
March 27, 2024 - 9:00 a.m. 
March 28, 2024 - 9:00 a.m. 

 
The members of the Escambia County Canvassing Board will reconvene Friday, March 29, 2024, at 
10:00 a.m., at the Supervisor of Elections Warehouse & Training Center, located at 3201 West Navy 
Boulevard, Pensacola. 
 
The board will meet to process UOCAVA ballots, certify and audit the election the March 19, 2024 
Presidential Preference Primary Election, and other duties that may be prescribed by law. 
 
Robert D. Bender 
Escambia County Supervisor of Elections 
(850) 595-3900  
 
 
 
 
 
 


